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        June 20, 1978 
 
 
 
 
Commissioner John R. Evans 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
500 North Capitol Street 
Washington, D. C.  20549 
 
Dear Commissioner Evans: 
 
I just read several newspaper articles indicating that several individuals are being considered by 
the White House for possible appointment as a Commissioner in your place. 
 
I would just like you to know that, in my view, the best thing the White House could do would 
be to reappoint you to another five year term.  In my judgment, you have served the Commission 
in an exemplary fashion.  It is sad indeed when men of character and judgment, who are willing 
to serve the public, are not reappointed.  In the event that you fail to receive the consideration 
you deserve, I am certain that you will succeed in whatever endeavors you may undertake.  I 
hope that you are reappointed and wish you well in whatever the future holds for you. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        JOSEPH L. GRANT 
        Assistant Regional Administrator 


